Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2016

John Gray
5901 W Brown Deer Rd #103
Milwaukee, W1 53223

Dear Mr. Gray:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Food Dealer and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 2490 W Fond du Lac Ave (“RailRoad
Coffee Shoe Shine Snack Shop”) based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Food Dealer and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based on aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
CityAClerk

City Hall * Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 288-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk e
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks va;AL:»cfs
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Deputy City Clerk
rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2016

Gabrielle Weber
1614 N Farwell Ave #204
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Weber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class D Operator’s
license based on the police report.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class D Operator’s license based
on the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

R

JAMES R. OWCZA
City/Clerk

Gity Hall « Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukes, W1 53202 B
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk W// =
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks MILWAUKEE
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September 20, 2016

Andrew Fisher
215 W Maple St #015
Milwaukee, W1 53204

Dear Mr. Fisher:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to

recomimend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “B” Manager’s
license based on nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the

Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “B” Manager’s license
based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 5i. » Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International institute of Municipal Clerks
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September 20, 2016

Lorena Garcia Mondragon
522 S 6th St #12
Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Garcia Mondragon:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council nonrenewal of your Class D Operator’s license based
On nonappearance.

On September 9, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for your Class D Operator’s license in which the Committee recommended that the
license be nonrenewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
nonrenew your Class D Operator’s license based on nonappearance. If you previously paid the
license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained,
by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common
Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J SR. OWCZA
City'Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 » 200 E. Wells 8t. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 + www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk >
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks Hn_\a;:éxss
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September 20, 2016
Byron Gudiel Atty Vincent Bobot
Siervito Properties, LLC 54148 13" St
2200 S 12" st Milwaukee, WI 53221

Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gudiel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a sixty (60) day suspension of the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1629 S
10th St. (“La Casa Vieja”) based on neighborhood testimony.

On September 9, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be suspended for sixty (60) days based on
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for sixty (60) days the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based

on neighborhood testimony. Said suspension will be in effect between 12:01 a.m. September 25,
2016 through 11:59 p.m. November 23, 2016.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA
ty Clerk

S

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 E. Welis St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk @f/ =
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks st
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September 20, 2016

Atty Vincent Bobot Byron Gudiel

5414 8 13" st Siervito Properties, LLC

Milwaukee, WI 53221 2200 S 12 St
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gudiel:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a sixty (60) day suspension of the
Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 1629 S
10th St. (“La Casa Vieja”) based on neighborhood testimony.

On September 9, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
applications for the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the
Committee recommended that the licenses be suspended for sixty (60) days based on
neighborhood testimony. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would
consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2016, commencing at 9:00 a.m. in
the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did

not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for sixty (60) days the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based
on neighborhood testimony. Said suspension will be in effect between 12:01 a.m. September 25,
2016 through 11:59 p.m. November 23, 2016.

Respectfully,

(L

ESR. OWCZ#
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk

Iiember: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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September 20, 2016
Faraj Jaber Atty. David Bangert
Hampton Avenue Group, LLC 158 N Broadway # 600
4790 N Hopkins St Milwaukee, WI 53202

Milwaukee, W1 53209

Dear Mr. Jaber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a fifteen (15) day suspension of the
Food Dealer license for the premises located at 4790 N Hopkins St (“Foodtown Mini Mart”) based
on the police report.

On September 9, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Food Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
suspended for fifteen (15) days. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2016, commencing at 9:00
a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did

not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for fifteen (15) days the Food Dealer license based on the police report. Said suspension
will be in effect between 12:01 a.m. October 7, 2016 through 11:59 p.m. October 21, 2016.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZAR
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Welis St. » Milwaukee, W] 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 = www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks
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September 20, 2016

Atty. David Bangert Faraj Jaber

158 N Broadway # 600 Hampton Avenue Group, LLC

Milwaukee, WI 53202 4790 N Hopkins St
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Jaber:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council Renewal, with a fifteen (15) day suspension of the

Food Dealer license for the premises located at 4790 N Hopkins St (“Foodtown Mini Mart”) based
on the police report.

On September 9, 2016, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal
application for the Food Dealer license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
suspended for fifteen (15) days. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, September 20, 2016, commencing at 9:00
a.n. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear
personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did
not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You
were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to
suspend for fifteen (15) days the Food Dealer license based on the police report. Said suspension
will be in effect between 12:01 am. October 7, 2016 through 11:59 p.m. October 21, 2016.

Respectfully,

(L

JAMES R. OWCZA
City' Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Jim Owczarski
City Clerk
jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk Richard G. Pfaff

Deputy City Clerk
rpfafi@milwaukee.gov

September 20, 2016

Bernell Johnson
3367 N Sherman Blvd
Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the City's Licenses Committee voted to

recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Direct Seller’s license
based on the police report.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Direct Seller’s license based on
the police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(L

JAMES R. OWCZ
City {lerk

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukse, W| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 285-3456 * www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk O
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ;-m.wah’uss
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September 20, 2016
Martha Navejar

Botanas IT LLC
1421 E Howard Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Ms. Navejar:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Entertainment Premises
license requesting instrumental musicians, patrons dancing, dancing by performers, and 4
amusement machines for the premises located at 1421 E Howard Ave (“Botanas II”’) based on
nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Public Entertainment Premises license requesting

instrumental musicians, patrons dancing, dancing by performers, and 4 amusement machines based
On nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZ
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. = Milwaukee, W1 53202
Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk 2
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September 20, 2016

Jaswinder Singh Atty. Joseph Kershek
Golden Mid Town Foods, Inc 10777 W Beloit Rd
N54 W16569 Ravenwood Dr Greenfield, WI 53228

Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class A Malt License Transfer,
and Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses for the premises located at 2729 W Vliet St

(“Golden Mid Town Foods, Inc”) based on concentration, neighborhood and aldermanic
testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt License Transfer, and Food Dealer
and Weights & Measures licenses based on concentration, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA
Cits/'Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 * 200 E. Wells 5t. = Milwaukee, WI| 53202
Phone (414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456 « www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
Member: Internationai Institute of Municipal Cierks
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September 20, 2016
Atty. Joseph Kershek Jaswinder Singh
10777 W Beloit Rd Golden Mid Town Foods, Inc
Greenfield, WI 53228 N34 W16569 Ravenwood Dr

Menomonee Falls, WI 53051

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class A Malt License Transfer,
and Food Dealer and Weights & Measures licenses for the premises located at 2729 W Vliet St

(“Golden Mid Town Foods, Inc”) based on concentration, neighborhood and aldermanic
testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class A Malt License Transfer, and Food Dealer
and Weights & Measures licenses based on concentration, neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within

one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J ES R. OWC(C3
Cityf Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. = Milwaukee, Wi 53202
Phone (414} 286-2221 » Fax (414) 266-3456 = www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Richard G. Pfaff
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September 20, 2016
Elias Vidrio
Buena Vista Hall, LLC
3573 S 46™ St
Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Vidro:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 6, 2016, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class B Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 3000 S 13™ St (“Buena Vista Hall”)
based on concentration and neighborhood testimony.

On Tuesday, September 20, 2016, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises
licenses based on concentration and neighborhood testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of
the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within
one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

SR. OWCZ
lerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Welis St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 ‘
Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456 » www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk @/
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